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City of Bryant Mayor
Allen E. Scott

July 16, 2020

RE: Autumn Hills Regional Detention
Bryant Parkway and Shobe Road

To whom it concerns:

In regards to the proposed Autumn Hills Regional Detention Basin, the
City is in support of the Detention Pond construction, as it appears that
the pond will have a positive impact on an area of the City that is
subject to reoccurring downstream flooding events and property
damage. We look forward to seeing this work completed. Please
contact us if you have any questions or comments.

Regards,

y

Mayor Allen E. Scott
City of Bryant




